
        This has certainly been a 
summer to remember. 
        Having Bill 29, the Health 
Sector Bargaining Unit Review 
Act, forced upon us is a fact. I 
will repeat that no one in Labour 
wished for this to happen. 
        However, I am proud beyond 
description that MAHCP was 
chosen as the Allied Health Union 
in both Shared Health and the 
WRHA (the only two votes in which 
were involved).
        We have a number of 
people to thank for our successful 
campaign: the staff  at MAHCP 
(every single one) showed a 
dedication and willingness to go at 
least a couple of extra miles over 
the campaign period and there 
are no words that can express my 
gratitude and respect at the work 
each of them put forward. 
        We had an amazing group of 
volunteers to both attend offi  cial 
site visits, work at our phone bank 
that ran from mid-June until the 
night before voting ended. 
        Those volunteers were our 
Member Advocates, Executive 
Council members and many 
retirees. So many of those people 
came back and gave their time in 
the evenings or while they were on 
days off  or vacation.
        I must also thank each and 
every Allied Health Professional in 
Manitoba who cast a ballot in these 
votes. 

        Many more chose MAHCP 
than any other union, but there 
were those who did not. 
        For those who voted MAHCP, 
I thank you. 
        For those who did not vote 
MAHCP but are about to become 
members, I also thank you. 
        My commitment to each of 
you, regardless of your vote, is to 
work with you, listen to you and 
continue to build the strongest 
and most infl uential union in the 
Manitoba Health Care system. 

        MAHCP is strong, we are 
about to become larger than ever 
before in our history and I truly 
believe we are on the cusp of 
something great.
        We are a service union, we 
are singularly focused on Allied 
Health, and we are One Strong 
Voice for Allied Health.

In Solidarity,

Bob Moroz
MAHCP President
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We are Manitoba’s One Strong Voice for 
Professional, Technical, Paramedical
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